DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES
DIVISION OF MEDICAL ASSISTANCE AND HEALTH SERVICES

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

***PUBLIC MEETING***
***NOTICE OF CANCELLATION***

New Jersey Drug Utilization Review Board ( NJ DURB)
3rd Quarter Meeting

TAKE NOTICE that the Department of Human Services, Division of Medical Assistance and Health Services (DMAHS) has previously announced a series of public meetings of the New Jersey Drug Utilization Review Board (NJ DURB), and invited the public to participate.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that the June 21, 2017 meeting of the NJ DURB must be cancelled due to the illness of the Executive Director, Dr. David Swee.  According to the by-laws of the NJ DURB, the meeting cannot be held if the Executive Director cannot be in attendance.  

The new date of the 3rd Quarter NJ DURB meeting will be announced as soon as possible.  

Please contact (609) 588-2739 if you have any questions.

